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Britannia Community Primary School     

 11th February - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Ralphie P 

Year 1          -   Carter B 

Year 2          -   Libby W 

Year 3          -   Harrison C 

Year 4          -   Harry P  

Year 5          -   Meena K 

Year 6          -   Jacob M 

RECEPTION CHILDREN ENJOYED BIKEABILITY THIS WEEK (AND MRS BROMLEY) 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians 

It has been a fantastic half-term with many amazing achievements from our children.  We hope you have a 

lovely restful break next week and look forward to an exciting second half-term full of learning, laughter and 

fun.  Thank you for your support as always.  

Kind regards 

The Britannia Team 
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Well done to Year 6 who were who are attendance winners this week!  

     Reception - 94.6% 

     Year 1  - 98.3% 

     Year 2  - 97.3% 

     Year 3  - 98.1% 

     Year 4  - 97.5% 

     Year 5  - 96.1% 

     Year 6  - 99.3% 

Whole School attendance figure – 95.9% 

(LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

 

Dates for The Diary 

14th-21st February  - Half Term Holiday 

22nd February   - School re-opens 

24th February   - Year 2 trip to Adrenaline 

28th February   - Reception Vision Screening 

1st March   - Secondary School Offers 

2nd March   - School Photos 

7th March   - Travelling Science Visit 

7th, 8th, 9th March  - Robot Workshops 

15th March   - Reception & Year 6 Heights & Weights 

21st-23rd March  - Year 2 Bikeability 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


